
This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside Townsville City Council. Please think carefully before clicking links or 
responding if you weren’t expecting this email. 

From:                                 "Anne Zareh" <Anne.Zareh@braziermotti.com.au>
Sent:                                  Mon, 23 Sep 2024 07:55:37 +1000
To:                                      "Development Assessment" <developmentassessment@townsville.qld.gov.au>
Cc:                                      "Kaitlyn O'Malley" <kaitlyn.o'malley@townsville.qld.gov.au>
Subject:                             MCU24/0094

Good morning Kaitlyn, 
 
Reference is made to the above application. 
 
In accordance with section 5.3 of the development assessment rules, I can confirm that the application 
has been referred to SARA for State transport matters. 
 
Kind regards 
Anne 
 

Anne Zareh
Senior Town Planner

P  07 4772 1144
M 0416 486 309
  
595 Flinders St
Townsville Q 4810
  
braziermotti.com.au 

 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or 
privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this 
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the 
sender and delete the material from any device.
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